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Mark Colombo

From: mike couzens <cuz@well.com>
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:38 PM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL]: Re: KKDJ-LP

Hi Mark. 
 
On behalf of Cocola Broadcasting Cos. LLC, would you kindly force feed a resumption of service into the system for KKDJ-
LP as of 6/24/2021 under the same parameters as the original license. 
 
Thanks 
  
Michael Couzens 

Attorney at Law 

6536 Telegraph Avenue, Suite B201 

Oakland, CA 94609 
 

Tel. (510) 658-7654 

Fax (510) 654-6741 

cuz@well.com 
 
 


